
ARROWHEAD UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION 

APRIL 1, 2025  
{S. 120.06(6)(b)} 

 
Election Details 
Notice is hereby given to qualified electors of the Arrowhead Union High School District 
that a school board election will be held on Tuesday, April 1, 2025, to fill the following 
board positions: 

 
Office Incumbent 
Richmond Seat Incumbent Brandon Miller 
North Lake Seat Incumbent Lindsey Wood 
Hartland Lakeside Seat Incumbent Chris Adsit 
 

Office Terms 
The term of office for school board members is three years beginning on Monday, April 
21, 2025, and expiring on Sunday, April 23, 2028. A description of the school district 
boundaries can be obtained from the school district office. 
 
Election Details 
Notice is hereby given to qualified electors of the Arrowhead Union High School District 
that a school board election will be held on Tuesday, April 1, 2025, to fill the following 
board position: 
 

Office            Incumbent 
Stone Bank Seat         To be filled by appointment  

 
Office Terms 
The remaining one-year term for this Stone Bank Seat will begin on Monday, April 21, 
2025, and expiring on Sunday, April 19, 2026. A description of the school district 
boundaries can be obtained from the school district office. An amended version of this 
notice will be posted on the Arrowhead District website once the vacant seat has been 
filled; www.arrowheadschools.org. 
 
For Candidates 
A qualified elector desiring to be a candidate for the office of school board member shall, 
prior to 5:00 PM, on Tuesday, January 7, 2025, file a declaration of candidacy and 
campaign registration statement with the undersigned school district clerk at the 
Arrowhead Union High School District Office, 700 North Avenue, Hartland, Wisconsin. 
Forms and district boundary information may be obtained at the district office during 
the regular office hours of 7:30AM – 3:30PM, Monday through Friday, or from the 



Arrowhead Union High School District website: www.arrowheadschools.org. 
 
Primary Election 
Notice is further given that, if a primary is necessary, the primary will be held on 
Tuesday, February 18, 2025. 
 
Additional Information 
Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election.  If you do not have a photo 
ID you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles. 
 
Done in the Arrowhead Union High School District on November 22, 2024.  
 
Prepared by Kate McGraw 
Amy Hemmer, School Board Clerk 


